
Dear Joint Technical Corrections Committee: 

 

I am writing in SUPPORT of HB 1510 Relating to discrimination based on vaccination status or possession 

of an immunity passport; to amend and reenact section 23‑07‑17.1 of the North Dakota Century Code, 

relating to childhood immunizations; and to provide an effective date.  

Medical interventions are not a one size fits all. Everyone has different genetics, health history, 

underlying health conditions, etc. Just because 1 person is “fine” from a vaccine doesn’t mean everyone 

will be “fine”. I am vaccine injured as well as both of my children. Vaccine injuries are not rare and 

should not be ignored. We can also discuss the fact that Vaccine Manufactures are not liable if you do 

get a reaction, which should be known. 

 

There are numerous studies out there that can be reviewed, but I will keep my testimony brief. Please 

pass this bill to protect ND citizens from being coerced into a one size fits all intervention that no one is 

liable for if there is a reaction. 

 

Thank you for all your hard work and for your time. 

 

Jocelyn Backman 

District 13 


